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May 14, 2015 
 

 
Cold One with the Commissioner Scheduled:  
  
My next quarterly constituent event will be held on Tuesday, May 26th at Ernie's 
Dockside Cafe in Niceville (821 Bayshore Drive) from 5:00 to 6:30pm. Some light 
snacks will be provided and your first drink is on me. Please join me and your 
neighbors and friends to discuss any issues of concern or importance that you may 
have about Okaloosa County Government. Jonathan Tallman, a local small business 
owner and citizen member of the Okaloosa RESTORE Act Advisory Committee has 
graciously agreed to attend the event and answer questions about the efforts of the 
Committee to advise the County Commission on the expenditure of $6 million in 
Transocean BP settlement funds. Kay Godwin, the newly appointed deputy county 
administrator will also be on hand to meet and greet citizens, as will County 
Administrator John Hofstad. And yes, because I know you will ask, Crystal will be there 
too! As always, the event will be informal and casual, and folks are encouraged to 
come and go as they please. I hope you will join us and share this invite with your 
friends.  
  

 

Sincerely,  

 
Nathan Boyles 
Your Okaloosa County Commissioner 
District 3 
850-689-5030 
nboyles@co.okaloosa.fl.us  
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I always welcome your feedback with regard to any topic which appears in these updates or on 
any other County matter. However, please be sure to direct any correspondence related to 
County business to my County email address (nboyles@co.okaloosa.fl.us). All such 
correspondence shall be considered a public record pursuant to Florida's open records laws. Any 
views or opinions expressed in this Newsletter are mine alone and do not necessarily represent 
the official position of the County Commission or the views or opinions of any other 
Commissioner. This Newsletter is not an official record or transcript of the matters presented to, 
or the decisions made by the Commission and should not be relied upon as such. 
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